
We are confident our arrangements in Australia fully comply with Australian law as it relates to 

independent contractors. The overwhelming consensus among our riders is they like the choice and 

flexibility it provides them in deciding when and where to make deliveries for us or other companies. We 

are aware of the UK case involving Uber however cannot provide comment at this time as it is involves 
another company in another jurisdiction. 
 

 


